
 

Town of North Hampton 

 

NOTICE 
 

The Supervisors of the Voter Checklist will hold public sessions to 
approve new voter registrations and pending removals from the checklist 
as follows:  

Tuesday, October 11, 2022 from 1:00 p.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 2, 2022 from 9:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

Both meetings will be held at the Town Clerk’s Office, 237 
Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton. 

No new registrations will be accepted after the November 2 
meeting, but new voters will be able to register and vote at the General 
Election to be held on Tuesday, November 8, 2022 at the North 
Hampton School. 

For more information, please call the Town Clerk’s Office at  

603-964-6029. 


